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Dear Friends, 

We are delighted to inform you that we have now moved in to our new school building! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We currently have 80 children in our school including residential and day students. 

 

 
 

 

We have 25 girls living in 

beautiful dormitories  being 

supervised by residential 

workers, Vidya and Savita. 
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Eight boys under 12 years old are also living in the new building and our 12 older boys continue to live in the 

church under the supervision of Mark and Mattay, two of our residential workers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Five of our children are living away continuing their education. 
 

Please pray for us all as we adjust to the transition of running two hostels, a school, maintaining the church, 

meeting medical needs and supporting our students who are in further education.  
 

Thank you for continuing to support us in these exciting and challenging times. 
 

Love in Christ, 

All at Morning Star Ministries 


